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October 19, 2020 Compact for Return to Hybrid In-Person Instruction 

We are so excited to welcome our students and families back on campus! We take the health 
and well-being of our students, staff, and families very seriously. We commit to partnering with 
you to do all we can to ensure a safe and productive year for our students. 

Please read the commitments below and sign showing your agreement to partner with us during 
this challenging time. We appreciate our families and believe that together WE CAN DO THIS! 

 ​uWe commit to screen our student(s) for symptoms of COVID-19 every morning before 
sending them to school. (A screening paper will be sent in the student packet.) 

*  ​We commit to encouraging our student(s) to continue to login to complete the 
assignments each day when not on campus and being part of the daily class meeting. 

*  ​If we need to report to the school office, we commit to wearing a mask, participating in 
the health screening and social distancing. 

* We ​commit to my student(s) wearing a school approved, clean, face covering. 

*  ​I understand that if my students(s) fails to wear an approved face covering, even after 
being given one, they will not be allowed to attend class and will be sent home. Three 
repeated refusals to comply with the mask requirements will result in my student having 
to attend online distance learning 100% of the time. 

*  We ​commit to encouraging my student(s) to practice physical distancing and 
hand-washing/sanitizing while at school. 

* ​If our student(s) ride the bus, we commit to ensuring they follow all health and safety 
protocols while awaiting and riding the bus or their privilege will be suspended. 

* ​We commit to having someone available to retrieve my student(s) immediately if they 
are ill. 

 _____________________ ____________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 

mailto:achapman@loleta.org


 


